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Adults visiting 
school sites

Parents and carers can enter school sites in Term 1, 2022, if they 

follow these COVID-safe measures. You must only visit when 

necessary, for a short period of time. This public health advice 

applies to all adults on school sites. 

These conditions are subject to change based on public health advice.

Other considerations: 

• A rapid antigen test (RAT) is not required if you have no symptoms.

• Stop, Drop and Go is preferred, where appropriate. 

• School assemblies will not go ahead at this stage.

COVID-19 vaccination 
(5+ years) is strongly 

recommended

Physical distance of 1.5 
metres between adults

Only enter if you’re 
feeling well

Frequent handwashing
and hand sanitising

Wear a face mask
(exemptions apply)

Check in using 
Check in Tas app


